
Birthdays: Patricia Chavez 12/03; Bev Aldridge 12/05 

Your giving is essential in supporting your church: 
At FBC, Newman, we offer many ways for you to give. You 

may bring them to Sunday morning or evening services, give 

online through our website, by mailing your donations to our 

P.O. Box, or by dropping by the church office during the week. 

When you give, kindly mark your envelope with the date, your 

name, dollar amount, your address, or any important changes to 

any of your information. Guest Wi-Fi Password is: guest1234 

 

 

The Good News Clubs are up and running. If you’re able to 

donate snacks that are individually wrapped, we would truly 

appreciate it. You may deliver them to the church kitchen or give 

them to one of the pastors. 

 

Church Staff 

Senior Pastor Tim Rempel  (209) 602-2492 

Associate Pastor Tim Weimer  (209) 324-4958 

Admin. Assistant Ruth Carey  (209) 631-6585 
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First Baptist Church of Newman 
910 R Street / P.O. Box 759 

Newman, CA 95360 (209) 862-2393 

http://www.fbcnewman.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Sunday Schedule: 

9:45am Bible study for all ages 

Sunday Morning Worship 

   6:00pm Pastor’s Bible Study Series: “Live By Faith” 

  ‘Going to an Unknown Place’ Hebrews 11:8 – 10 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NAMB PRAYER CALENDAR 

Week of Prayer for International Missions 

Pray The Lottie Moon Christmas Offering 

for International Missions supports the 

many International Mission Board 

missionaries serving around the globe by 

providing the resources they need to give 

help and hope to a lost world. Pray 

Southern Baptists will give generously and 

sacrificially to spread the good news of 

Jesus throughout the world. Imb.org Prayer: 12/01 – 12/07 
 

GENSEND 
GenSend empowers college students to live on mission by providing 

an opportunity for them to spend their summer and school breaks 
engaging with the lost in some of North America’s greatest cities. 

Pray that more college students will dedicate their school breaks to 

sharing the transformative hope of the good news with a fallen world. 

Pray that students will grow in their leadership capacity through this 
experience and that they will be able to provide practical support for 

church planters in the cities where they serve. 

 

 

Sunday 12/08 Baptism Service & Christmas Theme Potluck 

   (Please bring a dish to share) 

Wednesday 12/11 CMC Meeting here at 6pm 

Wednesday 12/18 Christmas Party here at 6pm – bring a  

   Christmas snack & a White Elephant gift 

 

 

Regular Weekly Schedule: 
 

Tuesday  GNC at Bonita @ 3pm 

   A.A. Meeting @ 6pm 

Wednesday Women’s Bible Study @ 10:30am 

Thursday GNC at Von Renner @ 3pm 

   Men’s Bible Study @ 7pm 

Pastor Tim Rempel

 

WHO IS LOTTIE MOON? Lottie Moon Christmas Offering & Week of Prayer begins today! 
 

Lottie Moon was appointed a missionary to China July 7, 1873. She was a bold woman of action and radical obedience who 

shared Christ with the people of China to the end. Lottie died December 24, 1912, leaving a legacy of love and service to her 

Lord. Her influence led to the establishment of Woman’s Missionary Union and inspired other missions pioneers to join her 

on the field. Her passionate letter-writing led to the offering that bears her name today, Lottie Moon Christmas Offering for 

International Missions. 

http://www.fbcnewman.org/

